
 
 
 

 
 

 

 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be June 16, 2022  7PM 
 

Thank you for Very Generous 
support in our ultrasound machine 
collection.  We have raised nearly 
$12,000.00.   

Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with each 
other, and get to know other families.  

Social Hour Hosts: 

June 12 Jill Myatt 
June 19 Matt & Brenda Reidy 
 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact 
Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

UPCOMING NEW & EVENTS 

June 12, 2022:  Honoring Graduates at Mass 

June 19, 2022:  Dedication of the Unborn Child Cross 

June 19, 2022:  Spanish Mass—1:00 pm Cathedral 

June 25, 2022:  Graveside service for Wade Dahlen   

                            10:00 AM at Rock Creek Cemetery 

 
 

 
Do you know a graduating Senior?   All 
graduating Seniors will be recognized at the 
9:30AM Mass on June 12.  Please wear your 
cap and gown.  
 

Are you interested in a book 
club? If so, please join Mary 
Catherine Monahan on Friday 
June 3rd at 5PM in the Rectory. 
The first book will be “Story of A 
Soul” (Autobiography of St. 
Terese). If you have any questions, please contact Mary 
Catherine at 209-298-0692 or the Parish Office. Hope to 
see you then . 
 
Please sign-up soon to assure a spot in the camps as 
spots are filling up fast. For information and to register 
please visit DioceseofBaker.org. 

Happy birthday to these Knights born 

in June!  RON ROUSE, BILL DOOLEY; 

DAVE GOBEL, FRANCIS FIEBIGER, MIKE 
KLINGLER, FRANK RASMUSSEN, RON 
EDGE, DAVE DAVIS, LARRY MACK, 

SCOTT SHIVELY, TOM FISK AND ROWDY KELLER 

We are looking for Extraordinary 

Ministers!! Father would like to 

offer the Sacred Blood at 

Communion beginning in July.   If 

you would like to be a 

Extraordinary Minister to assist 

Father in offering the Sacred 

Blood please contact the office. 

 

The Parish Hall Fundraiser is 

now at $5,200.00.  Only 

$10,000 more to go.  Thanks 

for all of your contributions! 

Welcome Lauren Seymore.  
Lauren will be leading 
Religious Education 
Classes for our youth.  She 
brings with her a wealth of 
knowledge.  This school 
year we will be returning to 
weekly Religious Education 
classes on Sunday’s after 
the 9:30am Mass begining 

in September. This is our year to have 5
th
 and 6

th
 

graders receive the Sacrament of Confirmation, if 
you have never been Confirmed and would like to 
receive the Sacrament please contact Ann Kniesel 
at the office (541-523-4521).  

Welcome to our two 

newest members, Ana 

Rosales and Fernando 

Alipio-Rosales.   

          Congratulations! 


